
Submitter: Leyna Rynearson 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

Shame on whoever put this proposal up. Voting by mail is easier on the populace. As 

someone who works overnight, I would feel that repealing vote by mail is a clear 

attack on my ability to participate in my duty to vote. If you want a 24 hour world (like 

hospitals and ER rooms, two-day shipping, and consistent supply lines), stop 

presenting proposals that reduce the ability of shift workers to participate in their 

community.  


